
From PATRICK CORMACK, F.S.A., M.P. 

HOUSE OF COMMONS 
LONDON SW1A OAA 

Telephone: 071- 219 5019 
071- 219 5514 

16th April, 1991 

VERY URGENT 

SINKLEMENT TO HAEMOPHILIACS AND/OR DEPENDENTS HIV POSITIVE 

I was very disturbed to receive the enclosed letter. I would be 
most grateful for anything you can tell me here. 

With kind regards. 

G RO-C 

Mrs Virginia Bottcmley, MP., 
Minister of State. 
Department of Health 6 Social Security, 

Richmond House, 
Whitehall, 
London S.W.1. 
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